
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

TOWN OF NATICK 

 

The Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, April 17, 2018, 7:00 

p.m., Natick Town Hall, Edward H. Dlott Meeting Room, 13 East Central Street, Natick, 

MA on the request to dedicate the square at Marion & Mansfield Street in honor of the 

Fahey brothers; SFC Vincent Fahey, SGT Richard Fahey, PSC Leroy Fahey, Jr., and 

SGM James Fahey. Anyone wishing to be heard on this matter is asked to attend the 

meeting at the date and time mentioned above. 

       

            

           Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk  

 

 


